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Two incidents were reported in January 2014: 

            On 1-12-14, a person from Deadwood was found living at the 

DW Community Center without permission, and found wandering into 

neighbor’s homes uninvited.   Community members and the Sheriff’s 

office moved the person and belongings out of Deadwood. 

            Several reports came in early to mid January of domestic 

violence involving a weapon, on West Fork Rd.  The man ran into the 

woods.  Sheriff’s Deputies did a search of the woods but did not find 

him.  Later the man was reported stealing a motorcycle and firearms and 

speeding out of Deadwood.  The police and the FBI are searching for 

him.  The man has made threatening phone calls to some family 

members in Deadwood.  The person’s name is Tim, but he also goes by 

the name, Echo.  Please call 911 with information of his whereabouts.  

To report incidents call Maryanne (3099) or Marina (3497).   

In an emergency, call 911. 
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